
 

 

The 2nd Carbon-Based Electronics Development Forum 

The 2nd Carbon-Based Electronics Development Forum will be held in Shanxi 

University, Taiyuan, Shanxi from October 28 to 30, 2024. 

Established by Professor Lian-mao Peng and Professor Yan Li from Peking 

University, this forum follows the successful "International Workshop Celebrating the 

30th Anniversary of the Discovery of Single-Walled Carbon Nanotubes and the 1st 

Carbon-Based Electronics Development Forum", which was held at Shanxi University 

in October 2023. The forum aims at becoming a platform for discussing the latest 

advancements and significant achievements in carbon-based materials, micro-nano 

devices, and integrated circuits in China.  

To promote the sustainable development of carbon-based electronics, the 2nd 

forum will invite several distinguished scholars, including Prof. Sumio Iijima, the 

discoverer of single-walled carbon nanotubes. We cordially invite you to join us at the 

Boya Lecture Hall of Shanxi University in Taiyuan, Shanxi, from October 28 to 30.  

Looking forward to your participation! 

Please find more information in the official website： 

http://swcnt30.cn/2CEDF/index.html  

Honorary Chair:  

Prof. Sumio Iijima 

Prof. Shoushan Fan 

Chair:  

Prof. Yan Li 

Organization:   

Peking University, Shanxi University,  

Institute of Carbon-based Thin Film Electronics, Peking University, Shanxi 

Tel: +86-13546336125 / +86-17009014567 

Email: SWCNT30@pku.edu.cn / swcnt30@163.com 
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